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CHEPSTOW CHORAL SOCIETY 
NEWSLETTER 
December 2022
 Welcome to our Winter newslePer and we hope you are all enjoying some fesQve Qme. 

Thank you to everyone who was able to join us for carols at Taurus CraSs and our Christmas 
concert. We hope you enjoyed these events as much as we did. We rather like the fesQve 
jumper and Christmas hat look! 
We wish you all a very Merry Christmas and a Happy New Year!!

Dates for your diary: 
• Saturday 7th January 2023:  

Post Christmas meal at The George   
Hotel, Chepstow 7pm 

• Wednesday 11th January:  
Rehearsals commence. 
Drama Studio 7.30pm.    
Please note the change of venue and 
come through the main  
entrance and hall.    

• Saturday 25th March:  
Haydn Insanae et Vanae Curae 
Pergolesi Stabat Mater 
Mozart CoronaQon Mass 
Schubert Magnificat 
St Mary’s Church 7.30pm. 

• Wednesday 5th July:  
       Captain Noah and His FloaQng Zoo 
       Arts Hall 7pm 

What are the commiMee up to? 

• We conQnue to hold regular commiPee 
meeQngs to forward plan for 2023. 

• Website: Don!t forget to log on and take a 
look at our latest updates and blog. 
www.chepstowchoralsociety.org 

• Follow us on Facebook and TwiPer  
@chepstowchoral 

• Easy Fundraising: Want to help the Choral  
Society funds when you purchase goods on 
line? Simply go to easyfundraising.org.uk,  
register yourself to support a good cause,  
select Chepstow Choral Society, and then 
once you are set up you can raise money 
every Qme you shop ! 

Social Events Post Christmas meal at The George 
Hotel, Chepstow. 
Saturday 7th January @7pm. 
Angela has your meal choices in case you forget! 

Voice RepresentaRve News 
If you have any queries, ideas, issues then let 
them know and they can bring them to our  
commiPee meeQngs. 
Soprano: Yvonne Copestake 
Alto: ChrisRne LoveM 
Tenor/Bass: Hywel Williams

Members News 
It was lovely to have some of our new members 
sing with us at our Christmas concert and carols 
at Taurus CraSs.  
CongratulaQons on your first concert with us! 
In the New Year we will discuss and arrange CCS 
uniforms for you all. 
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